On September 4th the following question was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item PM14 Carver Middle Project Modifications 

Question:       What is the fiscal impact to the capital budget for the construction of the new bus loop?

Response:     The new bus loop cost about $1 million, however that cost was previously added to the estimate for this project, therefore there is no additional impact to the capital budget for construction at this time.  The construction cost is already included in the draft 2008-2012 5-Year Capital Plan coming to the Board on September 5th for approval. 
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